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Mister President, the Philippines welcomes the delegation of Croatia and the presentation of its national report. We also welcome the submission in 2013 of its UPR mid-term report.

My delegation is encouraged by the positive actions taken by Croatia to enlarge women participation in public service that resulted in increased number of women parliamentarians and contributed in paving the way for the election of a woman President. 

We note the national policy for gender equality that addresses, among others, wage gap and support for female entrepreneurs. We encourage Croatia to include women Roma as beneficiaries of its equal treatment in employment and access to occupation policies and programs.

My delegation appreciates the measures adopted by Croatia to strengthen protection of victims of trafficking as well as the improvements in the free legal system, making it available to all citizens, including the members of the minorities. We recommend that Croatia continue to provide adequate funding to its anti human trafficking programs and free legal aid system.

My delegation acknowledge the efforts to address domestic violence. We note with concern that women account for the majority of victims of domestic violence. We recommend that Croatia step up its efforts to curb domestic violence. 
Finally Mister President, my delegation recommends that Croatia consider ratifying ICRMW and ILO Convention 189.   Thank you, Mister President.
